
 

 
 

Purchasing & Contract Administration 
 

 

November 2, 2020 

 

 
Hebling & Associates, Inc. 

Mr.  Thomas J. Helbling 

8000 Brooktree Road, Suite #100 

Wexford, PA 15090 

 

 
To Mr. Thomas Helbling: 

 

 

The Alamo Colleges District has awarded a contract on November 2, 2020 for the proposal, 

submitted by Hebling & Associates, Inc. in response to CSP No. 21A-002 for the Purchase of 
Recruitment Services for Associate Vice Chancellor for Facilities and Construc tion Management, 

subject to successful execution of a contract. 

 

 
Thank you for your time and interest in the Alamo Colleges District contracting opportunities.  

 

Sincerely, 
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